Rachel Watson

From: Jim Cavanaugh [jim@brac.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 4:59 PM
To: Rachel Watson

Subject: FW: New Roads 72 acre site
Attachments: BRAC_PCP_NRIP_base pdf

Exhibit AA. New Roads Industrial Park LA SHPO Letter of Site Recommendation
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Pam Breaux

State Historic Preservation Officer
. Baton Rouge Area Chamber.

Date

From J|m Cavanaugh
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 3:54 PM
To: Rachel Watson

Subject: New Roads 72 acre site

Good Afternoon Rachel,

We are working with LED to certify a 72 acre site in the city of New Roads, that I have attached a map of the
site for reference. Can you please review the site information and provide us with the appropriate
statement/letter with your recommendations on the site?

If you have any question or need any additional information, please contact me at any time.
Thank you,

-JC

Jim A. Cavanaugh

Project Manager

Baton Rouge Area Chamber
(0) 225.339.1163 | (f) 225.336.4306 | (m) 225.241.1388

* Baton Rouge Area Chamber.
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